Nathalia Primary School Newsletter

December 8th 2021

Nathalia Primary School Concert

The school concert is fast approaching and there is great news with vaccinated parents, families and friends being able to attend. The concert will be held at the Nathalia Community Centre on Thursday the 9th of December. Doors will open at 5.30pm and we would like the children to arrive by 5.50pm, ready for a 6.00pm start. The concert will run for about an hour. The children are getting very excited and are looking forward to performing for you.

Costumes:

P/1 Cunningham – Dress as pirates.

P/1 Lindsay – Wear anything green. We will add a headpiece at school.

2 Willcock - Rock 'n roll theme.

3/4 Johnson – Sporty gear (footy / soccer / netball etc).

3/4 Russell – Wear jeans & any colour t-shirt

5/6 McKillop & 5/6 Falvey – Wear black, for example leggings / jeans / pants & add a t-shirt or shirt. We will add some accessories at school.

Covid Restrictions:

All pre-school and primary school children are welcome to attend the event regardless of their vaccination status. All other attendees including secondary college students, parents, family members and friends must be fully vaccinated and able to display evidence of their vaccination status prior to entry. Proof of vaccination can be provided at the school office prior to the event to ensure quick entry on the night. All other patrons will be screened at the door on the night.

It is recommended that face masks be worn while indoors at this event.



<u>Students of the Week:</u> Esther, Lilly, Ryder, Benji, (abs) Peyton and Tyson James.

Forthcoming Events:

Thursday the 9th of December—School Concert
Friday the 10th of December—Year 6 Excursion
Tuesday the 14th of December—Year 6 Graduation
Thursday the 16th of December—Last day for students
Friday the 17 of December—End of Term 4
Monday the 31st of January 2022—First School day for students

Friday the 11th of February—Swimming Program begins (changed date)



Year 6 Graduation

The Grade Six Graduation Night will take place on Tuesday, December 14th commencing at 6.00pm. This function is at the Nathalia Recreation Reserve and Function Room.

We ask that families adhere to the government health advice, but no formal Covid restrictions are in place as this is an outdoor venue.

After the graduation the students are invited to stay and enjoy a supervised social in the function room. The social will conclude at 8.00pm when all children are expected to be picked up by a parent.

The purpose of the Grade Six Graduation Night is to recognise the contribution these children have made to Nathalia Primary School during their time at the school and I'm looking forward to seeing all families there on the night to share in this celebration.

Tennis Australia has donated a racquet and a pair of sports socks to every one of our prep and grade one students.





















Let's hope we see plenty of our students down at the tennis club for hotshots tennis.